
I own 80 acres east of Willits and I am very concerned about the proposed changes to Cannabis 

cultivation. Increasing the allowed size of grows to 10% of the land owner's acreage will change 

the environment of our Little Lake Valley.  

 

Please DO NOT accept the increase in grow size.  

 

Kim Hereld 

A Taxpayer on Canyon Road in Willits 

 


